
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
 OF THE EL SEGUNDO SENIOR CITIZENS HOUSING CORPORATION MEETING 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Senior Citizens Housing Corporation meeting 
of the City of El Segundo, California, to be held Wednesday, May 25, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. is 
cancelled. 
 
Therefore, the undersigned Secretary of said Senior Citizens Housing Corporation thereupon 
declares said meeting adjourned to the Planning Commission meeting on June 22, 2022 at 
3:30 p.m. in the Peter and Edna Freeman Community Room, 615 E. Holy Avenue, El Segun-
do, California. 
 
 
 
 
Michael Allen, AICP 
Development Services Director and   
Secretary of the Senior Citizens Housing Corporation 
City of El Segundo  
 
 
Signature: Venus Wesson 
  
Time/Date: May 20, 2022 
 
 05-25-2022 adj 


